
 
 

July 21, 2017 

Newsletter 

 

Dear Friends and Gardeners, 

As I put this together another gorgeous day in Petoskey.  Last I checked it was 73, 

awesome.  Yesterday my work team worked on the Waterfall Garden.  The breeze off of 

the lake made the day absolutely glorious.  Probably like many of you I attended Art-In-

The-Park last Saturday.  Took the, while at this event, time to go past the Pennsylvania 

Park/City Center Bed.  Thought I would share a few pictures I took at that time.  I 

especially enjoy the plant ID labels. 
 

Terry Virta

 
 



 

 

 



Rhea Murray 

Rhea Murray passed away on July 18 at Hospice Cottages.  Rhea joined the Gaden Club 

in 1996 and had been very active until this winter when she moved into Independence 

Village.  Her love for gardening and enthusiasm will be missed.  They are planning a 

memorial at the History Museum in the near future. 

 

Sharon Schappacher 
 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held at Emmanuel Episcopal Church at Noon, on Wednesday 

July 26, 2017.  Our guest will be Jacqueline (Jackie) Pilette from the Emmet County 

Conservation District following our business meeting.  Attached to this Newsletter is 

information related to the 9
th

 Annual Native Plants & Pollinators Workshop and Plant 

sale.  Please review all pages of the attachments which are the files with this newsletter. 
 

New Members 

At our July meeting you will likely see more new faces based on Board action at our June 

meeting.  Please welcome our newest members Barb Baldus, Dennis Fulbright, Jan 

Hertel, Rita Miller and Kathy Petersen. 

 

Marjorie Green 

 

From the President: 

What a beautiful summer we are having and the flower beds look great!  Thank you to 

everyone who walked in the July 4
th

 parade and helped hand out flags.  They were a big 

hit and ran out right before the end.  Don’t forget to send your $39 to Sandee Keszo for 

the District 5 meeting on September 12
th

  at the Botanic Garden in Traverse City.  If you 

have any interest in the Grand Garden Show on August 28
th

 and 29
th

, just go to this link 

and sign up for one or two days –grandgardenshow,com/register/ 

 

 

Sharon Schappacher  

 
 


